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School Photographs 
The school photographers are in school on Wednesday 25th October. 
The photographers will be in school from 8.30am onwards, to take 
individual and family portraits. These photographs will be ready to 
give as Christmas presents. 
Those parents who want family photographs with younger siblings 
who are not yet of school age are quite welcome to take their children 
to the hall for a photograph at 8.30am. Be aware there may be a wait. 
Family photographs of children in school will be taken  during the school day. 
Parents of afternoon nursery children with younger brothers and sisters can wait in 
the library at the beginning of your afternoon session. 

As previously stated, we are extremely pleased 
with how our new start to the day has been        
accepted by the vast majority of you, thank you. 
However, there is a growing  number of pupils 
who are regularly getting on to the school 
grounds after 8:50am.  
Clearly the darker mornings and inclement 
weather is having an affect. 
This puts your child in the unenviable situation 
of getting into their classroom when the learning 
and teaching has already started.  

 
 

As stated before, none of us would chose to go to the cinema and miss 
the first ten minutes of a film, so why would we think it was            
appropriate for our children? 
We can all be late on the odd occasion, but if that occasion is several times a week 
then clearly your morning structure needs to be revisited. Over the next few weeks 
school will be monitoring late arrivals on a daily basis. 
Please support your child, their learning and their well being by ensuring they are at 
school before 8:50am. 



 

Parents Evening* 
Wednesday 25th October 3:40pm to 5:30pm IN PERSON 
Thursday 26th October 3:40pm to 7:00pm IN PERSON 
* Nursery’s Parents Evening will take place in November.  
 
 
 

Entrance to all meetings will be through the main reception area at the front of the school. 
No child is to go into the classroom nor wait in the corridor. 
For more details please refer to Newsletter 7 
 

 

Special Mentions Assembly 
Foundation and Key Stage One parents are invited to come on Friday 17th November at 
2:30pm in the hall.  
Key Stage Two parents are invited to come on Friday 24th November at 2:30pm in the 
hall. 
We hope you can make it. 

Bicycles and Scooters 
Can I please remind all children and their parents that no child or adult 
should be cycling or riding on their scooters on school grounds.  
This also applies to all Nursery children 
In the same vein, no children should be going on any school apparatus, 
including the Key Stage One trim trail and Reception and Nursery    
outdoor classrooms before or after school. Thank You. 

Can parents please refrain from parking outside the school drive, 
near the caretakers house. 
We have had several near misses this term. Put simply,                 
it is an accident waiting to happen. Please make sure it is not your        
accident or your child! 

Class Assemblies 
Wednesday 9:10am 
All families and friends are welcome.  
Pre school children are welcome to     
attend, however if they start to make a 
noise please be ready to remove them 
from the hall. Any distraction is not fair 
on the children who have worked so 
hard.  
Thank you. 

Wednesday 15th November 4CM 

Wednesday 22nd November 4DM 

Wednesday 29th November 4HT 

Wednesday 6th December 3CB 


